
From: jeff benefield [mailto:hilbiliarkiboi@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, June 01, 2014 8:47 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Permitting process. 

 

     While others will speak to the known links to the potential economic, ecological, and public 

heath threats that operating a CAFO like C&H Hog farms bring to such a sensitive area as the 

BNR, I question the loss of protection garnered in the formation of the FEDERAL designation 

when the transition to the new ADEQ occurred.  I believe this covenant was sold for political 

gain, and I call for answers as to who benefited from this apart from the obvious. 

 

sincerely, 

 

Jeff Benefield 

 


